TUCKAHOE GARDEN CLUB OF WESTHAMPTON

Membership Meeting

Tuesday, October 22, 2019

The regular monthly membership meeting of the Tuckahoe Garden Club was held on Tuesday, October 22 at The Woman's Club. Attendance was not taken.

The Club met with the three other GCV clubs to celebrate the Garden Club of Virginia's Centennial and to honor its founders. The venue was originally set to be at the Low Line Park, but due to inclement weather, was moved to The Woman's Club.

The special event, chaired by our own Cabell West, featured three speakers:

- Missy Buckingham, president-elect of the Garden Club of Virginia spoke on behalf of president Jean Gilpin who
 could not attend due to a funeral.
- Mike Gorman, Richmond historian, entertained and informed us of the little-known facts about President Abraham Lincoln's landing in Richmond at the site of the present-day Low Line Park.
- Mayor Levar Stoney congratulated us on 100 years of impact and volunteerism for our city and state.

The meeting concluded with a ceremonial planting of the tree that the four clubs purchased for planting at Low Line Park.

No announcements or new business were made or conducted.

Respectfully submitted,

Ellen Buoyer

Recording Secretary

November 4, 2019